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Dear 8th Grade Families, 

As the 2017-2018 school year comes to an end the 8th grade team is already thinking ahead to 
next year. We are excited to welcome all of you to the 8th grade and can’t wait to get to know all 
of you in September. We have put together a supply list so you can be prepared to have a great 
start to the new year when the time comes. If you have any questions or just want to say hi 
please feel free to email any of us. We hope you have a relaxing and fun summer away from 
RAUC and return ready for a new school year. 

Math: 
Binder 
Lined paper 
Graph paper 
Pencils 

Science: 
Notebook or binder 
Pencils 

Social Studies: 
Composition notebook 
Highlighter 
Pencils 

English/Language Arts: 
Notebook--one or two subject 
Folder 

World Languages 
Notebook or binder 

Sincerely, 
The 8th Grade Team 

Jose Oliveira (Math) joliveira@cpsd.us 
Tatiana Pobednova (Math) tpobednova@cpsd.us 
Nathan Saveriano (ELA) nsaveriano@cpsd.us 
Dave Suchy (Science): dsuchy@cpsd.us 
Tom Trainor (Social Studies) ttrainor@cpsd.us 
Regina Ota (Special Ed) rota@cpsd.us 
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